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Dear Mr. Foag: 

Tbe P.r••ident bu a•ked me to ftlld you. 
the eacloaed atatement of greeting• Oil tlM 
occaaioll of Chine•• New Year. It coine• 
to you wt.th ht• wanne.t peraoul reg•rd:a. 

With every good wt.ah. 

Eluu Rt•ek 
.Director 

Office of Pre•tdeatid Mea•agea 

Mr. Stephea Foag 
Preaide.nt 
Chinese Cbamhe:r o! Commerce 
730 Sacramanto Street 
SaA Fraaciaco. CalUornia 94l08 

Encloa\lre: copy of President's message for Chinese New Year. 

EH:ck 
cc: CF 



January 13, 1976 

MEMORANDUM FOR RON NESSEN 

SUBJECT: Chine•e New Year 
January 31, 1976 

Attached i1 a copy of the President'• 
me1aage for Chineae New Year (cele-
brated on the calendar on 
January 31 ). You may wiah to release 
it at an appropriate time before that 
date. 

Eliak.a Haeek 

Att. 

EH:ck 



January 13, 1976 

MEMORANDUM FOR: MAB.GITA WHITE 
TED MARRS 

SUBJECT: Chineae New Year 
January 11, 1976 

For your iftformation11 attached are copie• 
of the Preeideat'• Chlneae New Year me•-
ea.ge which you. may wish to uae ia your 
mailing•. 

I have more copiee if you need them. 

Elieka Haeek 

.Atta. 

EH:ck 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

Mrs. Ford and I send our warmest New Year 
greetings to our fellow citizens of Chinese ances-
try. We hope that the good fortune symbolized 
by the Year of the Dragon will be with you and 
your families and that it will also abound in our 
national life as we celebrate the Bicentennial of 
our Independence. 

We hope that your celebrations of this festive 
event will be happy and memorable for each of 
you. 




